
Winter Hours Announcement 

Dear Valued Customers, 

As the winter season approaches, we would like to inform you of our updated operating hours. 

Winter Hours 

Effective from December 1st until February 28th, our hours will be as follows: 

• Monday - Thursday: 11:00 AM - 8:00 PM 

• Friday - Saturday: 11:00 AM - 9:00 PM 

• Sunday: 10:00 AM - 7:00 PM 

We appreciate your understanding and continued support during the winter months. We look 

forward to serving you! 

Warm regards, 

The Restaurant Team 


